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To: Charles Givines <cgivines@harvey152.org>

Cc: Matthew Wilkinson <mwilkinson@harvey152.org>, Jamie Watson <jwatson@harvey152.org=>, "Dr. Jthomas"
<jthomas@harvey152.org>, Latoya Ware <lware@harvey152.org>, Vanessa Kinder <vkinder@s-cook.org>, Robert
Berger <rberger@s-cook.org>

Good morning, Chuck—

Thank you so much for your second response to the Health/Life Safety report. I am happy that
District 152 has remediated the two remaining issues, one @ Sandburg School and the other @
Field School. That's a tribute to your district’s diligence. You and your staff are definitely

- ensuring the safety of everyone who enters your buildings.

If you have any further questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Have a great
day and—as always—take care. . .

Velda

Velda Lloyd

Compliance and Health/Life Safety Coordinator
South Ceook ISC--Region 7

253 West Joe Orr Road

Chicago Heights, IL 60411

office phone: (708)754-6600, extension 1319
fax: (708)754-8687

viloyd@s-cook.org

1of2 2/5/2019, 12:18 PM



